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BY HAND DELIVERY 
Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Room II 0. Easley Building 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 980552-11 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 
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September II , 1998 

By Order No. PSC-98-0759-FOF-TI issued June I. 1998. the Commission npprovcd u 
proposal submitted by One Call Communications, Inc. d/b/a Opticom, u division of One Coli 
Communications, Inc. to reduce rates prospectively so as to reduce revenue by $7,500. A 
requirement of the Order is that Opticom provide a report to the PSC until the $7.500 has been 
"refunded". 

This is to advise you that for the 30 day period from August I. to August 31 revenue was 
reduced by S 1,829.50. The total revenue reduction since July I is $3,932. 1 0. 

Should you hove any questions. please call me. 
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cc: Ann Bernard, Esq. 

- -- Mr. Clayton Lewis 
Mr. Don McDonald 
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